
March 4, 2025  –  Session Report 
 

Members Present: Dwight Dunn (Moderator), Dick King (Clerk Pro Tem), Don Anthony, Matt 
DeLorenzo, Martin Furman, Paul Harbison, Dan Hartzler 
 

Members Absent: Jim McCaslin 
 

 

• Members of Session shared shepherding updates and spent time praying for various 
concerns within the church. 

• The Session discussed the results of the Church Health Assessment.  

• Dwight Dunn distributed a handout entitled Paradigm and Strategies for Pursuing 
Church Health as well as two chapters from a book called From Embers to Flame. 

• Dwight Dunn asked members of Session to review the handouts, to send him three 
Scripture passages that describe what the church is or ought to be, and then prepare to 
discuss the subject on March 29. 

• The Session reviewed a financial report from the Accountant as well as a summary of 
Diaconal activities.  

• Dwight Dunn gave a verbal update on the staff. He will be meeting with each of the staff 
members individually over the next few weeks. 

• Martin Furman communicated that the Mission Committee is overdue for a meeting 
since their last meeting was cancelled. He will update the Session at their next stated 
meeting. 

• Don Anthony communicated that the ministry area activities have been running 
smoothly. Based on feedback from ministry area leaders, there seems to be a growing 
need for direction in some of the ministry areas. 

• Dick King communicated the next Worship Committee meeting will be held on March 
10.   

• The annual conflict of interest waivers were distributed to members of Session. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Jim McCaslin, Clerk of Session 
 
 
Next Stated Session Meeting: Tuesday, April 1, 2025, at 6:30 PM in room 104. 
 
 


